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People are becoming more aware that even young children can

identify as gender diverse and/or transgender. In this talk, recent
data on the mental health and gender development of gender

diverse youth will be summarized and discussed. There will be a
special focus on data collected by the TransYouth Project, which is

a longitudinal study of gender diverse youth that began in 2013.
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